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Monday 3rd February 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This Spring term, Year 4 is reading Charlie and the Chocolate Factory. To complement the children’s 
learning, we have arranged for a specialist company to deliver a workshop on chocolate. The 
children will have the opportunity to learn about the different stages of chocolate production, from 
the harvesting of cocoa beans to the final delicious product. They will also get a chance to participate 
in hands-on activities, such as tasting different types of chocolate and discovering the importance 
of ingredients and methods in creating various chocolate flavours. This workshop is designed to 
enhance the children’s understanding and engagement with the topic while connecting to the 
themes explored in Charlie and the Chocolate Factory. We are sure the children will have a 
memorable experience that brings their learning to life! 

All Year 4 classes will participate in the workshop on Wednesday 5th March 2025. The sessions will 
take place during school hours and will be held on-site. 

As a school we are subsidising some of the cost but unfortunately our funding does not stretch to 
cover the whole cost.  Therefore we have divided the remaining cost for the visit/ experience 
between the children. The amount per child we would like you to contribute is £4.30, please make 
the payment through Parent Pay.  Thank you for your support in making sure our children have 
varied and enjoyable educational experiences. 

If you have any questions or require further information, please feel free to contact your child’s class 
teacher.Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

The Year 4 Team 
Mrs Assenjee, Mrs Razin and Mrs Sambee 

 
Chocolate Workshop- Spring 2025 

 
Child’s name:         Class:     
 
Please circle the appropriate answer: 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the workshop in school   YES   NO 
 
My emergency contact number is:      
 
Signed:       Parent/Carer 
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